
Priory News 7th June 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the final half-term of the year. We hope you all    

enjoyed the break over half-term. 

We’ve held a Sustainability Assembly in school this week, with        

workshops taking place in Year 5—focusing on how we can be improve 

sustainability in our lives. 

Next week, our Year 6 children will be heading off on their residential 

trip to Grafham Water. They are filled with much excitement            

currently—this will be their first school residential, with many great 

activities awaiting them. We hope you all enjoy it! 

While they are away, there will be a short information session being 

held in school for parents of Year 6 children. This is being held by   

Longsands Academy—so, if your child is transferring to them in       

September, please come along to talk with the staff from Longsands. 

This will be from 3.45—4.15pm in school—please come to the front 

entrance. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Year 6 Residential Trip  10th—12th June 

Year 6 Longsands Information    

Session 

10th June 

STEM Club visit to Longsands 10th June 

EL4 Class Assembly Wednesday, 12th June 

Y4 Museum of London                 

Archaeology Workshops  

Tuesday, 18th June 

New Parents Coffee Morning Friday, 21st June 

Year 6 National Measurement   

Programme 

Thursday, 20th June 

Year 4 Bikeability  

(rescheduled date) 

Friday, 21st June 

Year 5 Science Visit to  Longsands 

Academy 

Tuesday, 25th June 

Year 3 / 4 Cricket Tournament Tuesday, 25th June 

EW3 Class Assembly Wednesday, 26th June 

Sports Day Thursday, 27th June—

9.15am 

New Y3 Parents Information     

Evening 

Tuesday, 2nd July 

Year 5 Peer Mediator Training Monday, 1st July 

New Classes Morning Tuesday, 2nd July 

New Parents Information Evening Tuesday, 2nd July 

FOPJS Summer Event Friday, 5th July 

New Y3 Sports Afternoon Monday, 8th July 

FOPJS Year 5 Disco Thursday, 11th July 

FOPJS Year 6 Leavers’ Disco Thursday, 11th July 

Year 6 Performance Wednesday, 17th July 

 

 
  

 

Umbrella Art 

Six of our umbrellas have now been on 

display in the Priory Centre, and the 

remaining umbrellas are now on                

display in our hall. They look stunning!                        

Well done to everyone! 

 

 

Book Cover Competition 

Thank you to all of the children that completed a book cover for the 
Waterstones competition. The staff were impressed by the entries and 
they are all on display in Waterstones if you wanted to go and visit.    
Below are the selected winners and highly commended entries. If you 
haven't already, please collect your prize from Waterstones.  

Winners for the competition: 

Year 3: Elliot                             Year 4: Mabel 

Year 5: Lola                              Year 6: Connie 

 

'Highly Commended' 

Year 6: Issy                               Year 5: Roxanne 

Year 4: Millie                             Year 3: Joey and Oscar 

Year 4 Young ‘Uns Workshops 

Before half-term, The Young ‘Uns (an award-winning folk group) 

worked with Year 4 to create a song about Priory Junior School. 

This has now been recorded by The Young ‘Uns and shared with 

us. We will be sharing this on our website—so please do have a 

listen! Well done Year 4! 





Next Week’s Menu: 






